
Important dates for your diary 

 

5th October 2:30pm—Playpod   

meeting for parents and stay and 

play—POSTPONED 

6th October 9:30am—Harvest    

Festival in Church 

6th October 3:15pm—FOWAS 

AGM 

10th October 3:30pm—Y5/6 Acorn 

football festival 

19th October—TD Day. School 

closed 

31st October  - Term 2 begins 

1st/2nd November  - Parent      

Consultation Meetings 

Attendance 

Highest attendance: 

Discoverers 99% 

 

Lost learning: 62.5 hours 

 

@WestAshtonCofE  

  

News and Events 

 

Friday 30th September 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 Today in our Celebration Collective Worship we            
 celebrated  Cameron (Voyagers) for the value of 
 hope, Sabelle (Discoverers) for the value of       
 wisdom, Bobby (Explorers) for the value of      
 wisdom and Grace (Shooting Stars) for the value 
 of  koinonia.             

 Congratulations to them all.  

Reminders 

1st Thursday of the month – Pre-loved school uniform for sale in the library 

The library is open after school on Tues and Fri. 

Thank you to everyone who has supported our 

MacMillan coffee afternoon today.  It was lovely 

to see Mrs Perrin too. We have  raised a    

whopping 

 

 £146.63 
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News from the classes via our School Parliamentarians: 

Shooting Stars: Everyone drew around me to learn about our bodies. We learnt that our heart is very special and our skeleton protects our heart so 
it keeps beating.  In our writing we have been practising writing our names.    Rhiannon 

Explorers: This week we have learnt more about animals and some different groups of animals. We learnt that people are mammals. In RE we 
have learnt more about Shabbat and some of the things Jews can and can't do during the celebration. We used Sketchpad again in computing but 
this week learnt how to add shapes, fill them and make them bigger. Luca and William 

Discoverers: In history we are learning about Ancient Egypt and how much they have achieved with Tutankhamun.  In music, we are learning a 
song called Put Your Gum Boots On and it is a special South African traditional song.  In English, we are learning Cinderella of the Nile to help her 
escape from the island of Samos.  James 

Voyagers:  In maths, Year 5 rounded numbers and Year 6 looked into common multiples and factors.  In English, we wrote a setting description 
and planned a guide to killing monsters based on Beowulf.  In science, we looked at reversible and irreversible changes as part of our topic on ma-
terials.  In computing, we did coding and coded an algorithm  on a website for a Mario character. Thalia and Abigail 

 

Next week is our Harvest Festival and I hope that many of your can join us at Church on Thursday.  We are collecting for Storehouse Foodbank 
Trowbridge.   If you would like to donate, they are some suggestions below and they can be brought to Church on Thursday or school from       
Monday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Alex Blake-Thwaite 

Tins Packet Toiletries 

Baked beans, spaghetti, potatoes, peas, sweetcorn, carrots, 
pies, meatballs, hotdogs, macaroni cheese, stew, curry, tu-
na, soup, spam, fruit, rice pudding. 

Pasta (large & small bags), rice,  soya mince (bolognaise sauce), 
casserole mix, cereal, cereal bars, biscuits, angel delight, custard, 
half baked bread,  tea, coffee, squash, long life milk,  sugar. 

Toothbrushes, toothpaste, shampoo, soap, deodor-
ant, sanitary towels, wipes. 

Household items Instant   

Washing up liquid, antibacterial spray, cloths, toilet rolls. Packet sauces (cheese/add water), pasta bake, pot noodle, pot 
rice, pasta snacks, cuppa soup. 
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Hi Everyone 

We will be holding our next Messy Church session at St Thomas' Church on Saturday 8th October. Doors will open at 10.45 for a 
11.00 start.  We aim to finish around 1pm. 

We will be having crafts, a Bible story and  singing, and we will be providing a light lunch. We will not be charging for this event alt-
hough donations towards the cost of food would be helpful. 

If you are interested in attending, please could you email Jane at janeb307@gmail.com giving: 

-  the names (including surname) of adults who will be attending 
-  the names and ages of children 
-  any special dietary requirements 

We will need to limit numbers, so attendance will be on a first come, first served basis.  If we are oversubscribed, we can put you on 
our waiting list. 

A date for your diary: Our following Messy Church event is scheduled for Saturday 3rd December. 

We are really looking forward to seeing you again. 

love from the Messy Church team 
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